
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Tree Officer

Our ref: 21/1426/OUT

From: Nick Feltham
Principal Planning Officer
Ext 28132
nick_feltham@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 27th October 2021

PLANNING REFERENCE 21/1426/OUT (DC/32UE/R17VFNLL00500)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Proposed demolition of 2 no. existing semi-detached 
dwellings and erection of 2 no. detached dwellings (outline 
application with details of scale, layout and access)

LOCATION: Villa Farm, Folly Lane, Norton Disney, Lincoln.

The above planning application was received on 20th September 2021.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 20th November 
2021.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Nick Feltham

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

